
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th November 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to let you know that Mrs Tallent will be going on maternity leave on Friday 

13th November 2020.  She will be replaced by Miss Bates who joined us on Monday 9th 

November.  Miss Bates has already spent several days in school and the children already 

know her.  Mrs Armstrong and Miss Jenkinson will still be working in the Nursery. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Tallent all the very best and we look 

forward to meeting the new arrival. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr O Flitcroft 

Headteacher. 
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